MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

The Montana Radio Company, LLC (“Montana Radio™), licensee of radio station
KZUS(FM) Highwood, MT (FCC Facility I.D. No. 164132), and Fisher Radio Regional Group
Inc. (“Fisher Radio”), licensee of radio station KWGF(FM) Vaughn, MT (FCC Facility 1.D. No.
164134), (collectively, the “Parties”), hereby evince their agreement to each file simultancously
and contingently with the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”), pursuant to the Report
and Order in MB Docket 05-210, 71 Fed. Reg. 76208 (December 20, 2006), FCC Form 301
Applications for KWGF(FM) and KZUS(FM) for Minor-Change Construction Permits.

It its application, KWGF(FM) proposes a one step upgrade from its current Channel
269C3 to mutually exclusive Channel 269CT1 at its present antenna site. In order to eliminate the
shortspacing that would be created by this upgrade, KZUS(FM), contingently proposes in its
application its own one-step upgrade from Channel 270A to mutually exclusive Channel 272C2.

A copy of this Memorandum of Agreement will form an attachment to each of the
Applications.

The Parties request that the FCC staff simultaneously and contingently process and grant
their Applications for Minor-Change Construction Permits.

THE MONTANA RADIO COMPANY, LLC

e

By:

Name: Kevin Terry /

Title: Manager

FISHER RADIO REGIONAL GROUP INC.

By:

Name: Larry Robe
Title: President
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